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Week of August 4th, 2025 
 
The following are the planned major work activities by Town of Holden Departments. The work 
schedule is subject to change based upon weather and other factors. Activities may be added or 
subtracted dependent on those factors. Neighborhoods directly impacted by the planned work will 
be separately notified by the Town’s Rave Alert and Smart 911 system, and updates may be found 
on the Town’s Facebook page. Questions regarding Department of Public Works activities may 
be directed to dpw_info@holdenma.gov or (508) 210-5550. Questions regarding Light 
Department activities may be directed to (508) 210-5400.  
 
Outside Agency and Private Work 
 
MassDOT (Shrewsbury Street-Doyle Road-Chapel Street-Holden Street Project) 

 
 The Shrewsbury Street, Doyle Road, and Mount View Drive roundabout will be 

operational during this stage of construction.  Drainage issue repairs are ongoing.   
 Beginning Monday, August 4th, crews will be milling Main Street from the RR bridge to 

the State Police barracks and Shrewsbury Street from Main Street to Wachusett Street. 
Motorists are advised to avoid the area as lane closures and detours are expected. 

 Main Street and Shrewsbury Street are expected to be paved with the intermediate course 
beginning Wednesday, August 6th.  Motorists are advised to avoid the area as lane closures 
and detours are expected. 
 

Ripple Fiber Broadband Project 
 

 Crews will continue subsurface conduit installation in the area between Brattle Street, the 
Worcester City line, Shrewsbury Street and the West Boylston Town line, including streets 
off Doyle Road. 

 Crews have been placing fiber in the installed conduits in the area between Holden Street 
and Brattle Street. 
 

Department of Public Works 
 

 The Highway Division will be paving sidewalks on Mount Pleasant Avenue and 
Quinapoxet Street.  Alternating two-way traffic is expected to be maintained. 

 Water & Sewer Division has no planned closures for the week of August 4th. 
 
Light Department 
 

 Line Division has no planned closures for the week of August 4th. 
 Forestry Division has no planned closures for the week of August 4th. 


